
Parents:  we need your help.  Please make sure if you are dropping off or picking up your son or 

daughter before/after school that you do so in the back of the building at Door #6.  Buses are coming in 

at various times in the morning to drop students off in the front of the building, and we need to keep 

the area clear of all vehicles to ensure our students’ safety.    

In the afternoon buses are lined up in front of the building to pick up the bus riders.  Again, for various 

safety reasons, please do not pick your child up in front of the building after school while buses are 

parked out front.    

 Parents are permitted to drop off or pick up their son or daughter in the front of the building while 

school is in session between 8:15-2:45.   

 


